
From: Duncan Craig  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 2:25 PM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Louis Stelling   
Subject: RE: McGettigan's Fulham 1 Fulham Broadway London SW6 1AA 

Dear Licensing 

As you are aware. I act for the licence holder for the above premises and I am hereby 
making representations on their behalf under section 53B(6) of the Licensing Act 2003 
(‘the Act’) against the interim step of suspension imposed by the London Borough of 
Hammersmith and Fulham’s Licensing Sub-Committee on 5th September 2024 under 
section 53B(3)(d) of the Act. 

Please could you therefore arrange to hold an associated hearing within 48 hours of this 
email. 

Many thanks 

Kind regards, 

Duncan Craig 

Barrister  












